
 

 
City DC/PRRD Sewer Connection (Chilton/Friesen/Harper Imperial) Agreement  

Contract Amendment – April 20, 2023 

 
  

 
By signing below, the parties agree to amend the Contract titled “Sewer Connection Agreement” dated January 
6, 2016, previously executed by and between the Peace River Regional District hereinafter called the “Regional 
District" and The City of Dawson Creek, hereinafter called “the City”. 

 

It is mutually understood and agreed by and between the undersigned that: 
 
1. This Contract Amendment shall be attached to and form part of the original Contract as defined above. 

 
2. The original contract is amended as follows: 

 
a) In Section 6, delete the reference to “section 16 of the Bylaw” and replace it with ‘the sewer fees and 
 charges as specified in City of Dawson Creek Fees and Charges Bylaw No. 3392, 2007 as may be amended 
 or replaced”. 
b) In section 9, delete the reference to “Schedule A of Bylaw 4088” and insert the words City of Dawson 
 Creek Fees and Charges Bylaw No. 3392, 2007, as amended or replaced from time to time”. 

 
3. All other terms and conditions of the original Contract are to remain in full force and effect. 

 
I / We understand and agree to the amendment of the contract between the Regional District and the City  
for the connection of Regional District Sewer Collection Systems to City Sewer Collections Systems for 
transport to treatment facilities treatment and discharge, on the same Terms and Conditions as specified in 
the original Contract except as specifically amended herein.  

 
 
 

    

Leonard Hiebert, Chair 
Peace River Regional District 
 
 

  Print Name   Date 

Shawn Dahlen 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Peace River Regional District 
 
 

  Print Name   Date 

 

Brenda Ginter 
Corporate Officer,  
City of Dawson Creek 
 
 
 

  Print Name   Date 

Darcy Dober, Mayor 
City of Dawson Creek 

 Print Name  Date 

 

Draft


